
  

 

Cardigan Village to Ballarat High School Special 

Service Commencing 10 July 2023 

Overview 
• From Monday 10 July 2023, in line with the first day of term 3, a new school special bus 

service will be introduced for students living in Cardigan Village.  

• CDC Buses will operate one morning trip and one afternoon trip between Cardigan 

Village and Ballarat High School, via Lucas Primary School and Sienna Catholic 

Primary School on school days only. 

• In the event that use of the service is higher than planned, a second bus will be made 

available to deal with excessive demand. 

• Several new bus stops are already under construction along the route and on track 

for completion before the 10th July 2023. 

• The morning service from Cardigan Village will depart from an existing bus stop on 

Madden Road, before turning left into Windermere Way.. 

 

AM school trip 
• In the morning, the school special will depart from Cardigan Village at 8:15 am.  

• The school special will arrive at Lucas Primary School at 8:30 am. 

• The school special will arrive at Sienna Primary School at 8:32 am. 

• The school special will arrive at Ballarat High School at 8:50 am. 

 

PM school trip 
• In the afternoon, the school special will depart from Ballarat High School at 3:27 pm. 

• The school special will depart Lucas Primary School at 3:47 pm. 

• The school special will depart at Sienna Primary School at 3:49 pm. 

• The school special will terminate at Cardigan Village at 4:04 pm.  

 

For more details, please refer to the attached Route Map and Timetable. 

 

Fares 
• Myki fares apply to school special services so students will need a Myki card loaded 

with a student pass or topped up with Myki money before they travel. For more 

details, visit the PTV website or phone the public transport call centre on  1800 800 

007 and select Option 1. 

• Students should tap on and tap off with their Myki.  

 

https://cdcvictoria.com.au/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/Bus+stop/@-37.5146347,143.7059987,17.79z?entry=ttu
https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/tickets/myki/
https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/tickets/myki/concessions-and-free-travel/children-and-students/school-students/
https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/footer/customer-service/public-transport-call-centre/
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